6 pm 4/20/2009

Hello SPS Participants,

Here is the final draft of the program.

PLEASE proof read (all names and title of your projects) by Tuesday 6pm especially for italic words.  All titles will be in caps.

I will start to print the program on Wednesday 8 am.

As for printing your poster, I will post different venues on the website for you to choose.

My office (SCI 248) will be continued to open from 8 am – 6 pm (til 9 pm on Wed and Thurs) during next week to assist you in the process of making your poster.
I have tri-fold 36”x48” with two 1’ panels fold in and flat foam board 30”x40” available in the office if you want to lay out panels for your poster.  If you choose to make a one piece poster, on Friday I will bring lots of posters boards for you to use as backings. Office supplies (construction & color papers, glue sticks, pins, binder clips, etc) will be provided to you. Laser printers in my office are available for you to print out regular size pages (letter or legal size).

If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to send me an email.  I’ll reply shortly after that.

FOUR more days until SHOWCASE!

Have a nice and warm week.

Lannie

